Dear All APPA members,
Greetings from the APPA Secretariat in Kuala Lumpur.

The APPA Secretariat announces with profound sadness that Hayati Ramli, the APPA Account
Administrator has passed away on Monday night (April 5th, 2021).

The late Hayati, 50, a thalassaemia patient, was APPA Account Administrator from January 2018-April
2021.

She was a dedicated professional and a loving friend.

The Secretariat also extends its deepest condolences to her family.

May Allah bless her soul and may she be among the righteous. Aameen.
Kind regards,

Fairos Nazri, Executive Secretary, APPA on behalf of

Dr. Zulkifli Ismail, Secretary General, APPA

Dr. Hung Liang Choo, Deputy Secretary General, APPA &
Dr. Selva Kumar Sivapunniam, Treasurer, APPA



